From: Stephen Cockle

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 10:45 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Cc: Karen Cilevitz <u>karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca</u>

Subject: Councillor Chan's motion on online voting

Good day,

I have read the text of Councillor Godwin Chan's forthcoming motion at City Council to establish online voting as an option at the next municipal election. In so far as the premises on which this motion rests appear to be accurate, I am strongly in support.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Cockle

159 Stephen Street, Richmond Hill